
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority (“BRHA”) will accept sealed 
proposals for Technical Assistance with HUD Development Proposal for the BRHA located in 
Bristol, Virginia.  Proposals will be received until 3:00 p.m. local prevailing time on January 
27, 2021, at Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority, Operations & Development Dept., 809 
Edmond Street, Bristol, VA  24201. 

The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be obtained electronically by request to Todd 
Musick, SVP Operations and Development, Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 
Edmond Street, Bristol, Virginia, at todd@brha.com, beginning December 3, 2020. 

Comments or questions on specifications or other provisions in this Request for Proposal 
must be submitted in writing by 4:00 p.m. on January 15, 2021, to Todd Musick, Bristol 
Redevelopment and Housing Authority, 809 Edmond Street, Bristol, VA  24201, todd@brha.com. 

PROPOSERS are required to comply with all applicable federal, state and local 
governments licensing and permit requirements as they may apply to this work.  All sub-
contractors of the successful proposer shall comply with this requirement as well. 

If the Proposal is in the amount of $10,000 or more, the PROPOSER and its SUB-
CONTRACTORS must comply with the provisions of Executive Orders 11246 and 11375, which 
prohibit discrimination in employment regarding race, creed, color, sex, or national origin. 
PROPOSERS must certify that they do not, and will not, maintain or provide for their employees 
any facilities that are segregated on a basis of race, color, creed, or national origin.   

The Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any or all 
proposals and to waive any informality in proposals received whenever such rejection or waiver 
is in the best interest of Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority. 

Bristol Redevelopment and Housing Authority 

Lisa R. Porter  
Executive Director 


